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 Photos of the Month  August 2008

James Fullerton
 Theme - “Scorched”

Next Month: The theme for the September photo of the month contest is "Spicy". The idea is to make 
an image that best interprets the term "Spicy" either as the main subject or supporting the main subject.  
If you have any questions  just send me an e-mail at rbox@comcast.net.

Here is exciting news about our monthly photo contest. In addition to our photo of the year contest that 
we announced last meeting, we are also going to have prizes for our monthly contest winner. Dury's has 
agreed to award a gift certificate of $100 for the first place winner each month and they are going to pub-
lish the winning picture on the Dury's website each month. We are also going to open the contest to pic-
ture sizes up to 8.5 x 12.

Next Meeting: September 16
Round Table Discussions

Our program this month is our semi-annual and ever popular round table discussions. The topics for dis-
cussion are:
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1. Getting the most from your Vacation and Travel photography - Presenter Doug Almy
2. What's new and improved in Light Room 2 - Presenter Jim Bruner
3. Taking Action photos of Animals and Sports - Presenter Tom Oakley
4. Matting and Framing your work - Presenter Joe Fizer
5. Terry Wyatt - Office Manager at Dury's - Topic to be announced.
6. Maybe other surprises too!

Basic Digital Photography Class
A class covering the basics of digital photography is given before each of our meetings beginning at 6:30. 
If you are new to photography or just need to review some of the basics this would be a good place to 
start.

Meeting Time & Place: We meet on the third Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM at First Baptist 
Nashville, 7th and Broadway in downtown Nashville. Go behind the buildings and park in the small fenced 
lot just behind the East Building at 6th & Broadway. See on a city map or parking lot map and di-
rections
Future Programs: If you have any suggestions, e-mail them to Rod Shean, or let him know at the 
next meeting.

Membership Dues
The membership dues are $20.00 per year. Checks are made payable to the Nashville Photography Club. 
We began collecting dues for the new year at the July meeting. 
Note: If you joined in the first six months of this year and paid $10 that was just a 6 month payment and
it's time for you to renew also.
If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can mail the check (made payable to Nashville Photography 
Club) to me at the following address:

Tina Brookes
PO Box 110583
Nashville, TN  37222-0583

       Currrent Events:
Meetings and Deadlines

# Tue, September 16:
    Regular Monthly Meeting 7:00PM-8:30PM
    Digital Group meets at 6:30 before the meeting
 

=============================================
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Basic Photography Course
   

The Basic Course began on Thursday 8-07-08 at 7PM. This is not to be confused with the basic digi-
tal class which meets 30 minutes before the Nashville Photo Club meetings on Tuesdays at 
7PM.
 Our course will meet for 13 weeks and cover basic capture photography. We will meet at my home lo-
cated at 308 Ash Grove Drive, Nashville Tn. 37211. Directions as follows, from Harding Place and Nolens-
ville Rd. go South on Nolensville Rd. to Ash Grove Drive on the left (AUTO LATINO USED CARS on the cor-
ner). Turn onto Ash Grove Drive and go to 308 Ash Grove Drive. Look for a brick mail box with a POSTAL 
TRUCK on it, be careful as there are more than one brick mail box. 2nd way to come as follows from Old 
Hickory BLVD and Nolensville Rd. go NORTH on Nolensville Rd. to Ash Grove Drive and look for 308. Since 
there will be a large number of you PLEASE DO NOT BLOCK any drive ways. This first meeting is the or-
ganizational meeting to register you and meet you all. Please don't bring any camera equipment at this 
time. All you will need is a note book and pen. The meeting should take about an hour. Seating may be 
limited for the course so you may need a folding chair, we will know better after the first meeting.If you 
have any questions or get lost you can call me at (615) 331-1494 or e-mail me. I'm looking forward to 
meeting you all and having a good course this year.

Best Always, Bill Kotas

========================================================================

Museums and Galleries:

Minimalism Show at Chromatics:
including works by some of our own club members.
Note the opening reception on Thursday night, 
September 18, from 6-8pm

Immersion: A Katrina  Room:
After his home was destroyed in Hurricane Katrina, William Rosen returned for documentation and to re-
cover what was left. In this exhibit, photos are shown in a life-size room, giving viewers a sense of the
destruction. The exhibit will be on view through December 13 in the west gallery of the Parthenon. 



Front Door, photograph by William Rosen, 2005

The Parthenon is open 9:00 – 4:30, Tuesday – Saturday.
Admission is $5.00 for adults and $2.50 for seniors 62+ and 
children 4-17.  Children under 4 are free.
Go to www.parthenon.org for further information.

Line Up, Strip Down, Fade Out: Poloroid Photographs and Videos by 
Andy Warhol, Grant Worth, and  David Horvitz:
This exhibit takes a survey of three artists whose use of instant film defines an important part of their 
practice. works will be on view through Oct. 10 in Vanderbilt University Fine Arts Gallery, 23rd and West 
end Avenues. Call 322-0605 for hours.

Joe Allen Exhibit: Landscapes of Tennessee
Gordon Jewish Community Center
On view through September 26. 801 Percy Warner 
Boulevard. For hours call 356-7170

Be  watching for:
The Best of Photography and Film from the George Eastman House 
Collection. Coming to the Frist October 10!

Ellen Cox, Newsletter Editor
ccox5000@gmail.com

http://www.parthenon.org
http://www.parthenon.org
mailto:ccox5000@gmail.com
mailto:ccox5000@gmail.com

